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CALENDAR

7 July - Administrative Council Meeting - Gallery, 8:30 AM

Current Exhibits: Gallery - Department of Special Collections -
"with Photographs from Nature." - exhibition of photographically
illustrated books from the collections of the University of
Louisville and the Photographic Archives, Special Collections,
University of Kentucky, June 19 - July 28.

Contributors to this issue: Pat Boyle, Faith Harders, Claire McCann
(Editor), Bob Turner, and Paul Willis.
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ABOUT THE [IBRARIES

Work Study Office Announcement

The Work Study Office has asked us to remind work study students
and their supervisors that all hours worked this fiscal year must
be reported to the Work Study Office by or on June 30th.

All department heads should make sure thata.list of all current
work study students for their units has been sent to the Director's
Office.

BETTY DELIUS IS KENTUCKY’S LAD REPRESENTATIVE

The Library Administration Division (LAD) of ALA provides an
advisory service for individuals in need of guidance. LAD is
designed to encourage study of administrative theory, improve
practice of administration in libraries and to foster administra-
tive skills. The Division is responsible for all areas of admin-
istration: financial, organizational, personnel management, and
training. For more information about how LAD may assist you please
contact Betty Delius, Bellarmine College, 2001 Newburg Road,
Louisville, Kentucky 40205; telephone (502) 452-8411.

NANCY S, IITTLE IS APPOINTED DIRECTOR OF OFFICE FOR CONTINUING EDUCATION

Ms. Little will be responsible for coordinating the College of
Library Science's continuing education activities. She will oversee
the programming for the continuing education of library and informa-
tion professionals, provide advice on the development of continuing
education programming in Kentucky, and be a clearing house for
continuing education activities in the state.

Ms. Little received her undergraduate degree from Mercer University
and her Master's in Library Science from Pratt Institute. She has
been a classroom teacher, a school media specialist, and an
educational television writer and editor. Most recently, she has
been the Instructional Media Specialist in Instructional Media and
Technology in the College of Education at the University of Kentucky.

AUTOMATED CIRCULATION SYSTEM REPRESENTATIVE NEEDED

CLSI, a company which handles automated circulation systems, is
looking for a representative to cover Kentucky, Tennessee, and

parts of Indiana. (Positions also open in other parts of U.S.)

For further information contact Jane Burke, CLSI, 1244-1/2 Remington
Road, Schaumburg, Illinois 60195.




PERSONNEL

IT - Medical Center Library — 3 positions (Circulation, Technical
Services, and Media) .

If interested, call Sara Leech, 3-5726.

ROFESSTONAL EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES

Cataloger, East Asian Language Materials, University of North
Carolina at Chapel Hill. Available: August 17, 1978. Salary:
$11,000 starting. Application Deadline: July 24, 1978.







